
 
April 29, 2020 
 
 
MEMO TO THE FILE 
 
Re: CAR15-00029 / 6298 S Cole Road / ORD-13-20 / Three Readings Complete 
 
This letter is to inform you that at their meeting of April 21, 2020, the Boise City Council 
gave the third reading of the ordinance modifying the Syringa Valley Specific Plan District 
(SP-03) provisions previously approved by Boise City Council. 
 
Questions can be directed to the assigned planner, Karla Nelson at (208) 608-7089 or 
krnelson@cityofboise.org.  
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